HARRY MILLER MIDDLE SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENT FORM
Today’s Date:  Friday, December 12, 2014 – Day 4  
[bookmark: _GoBack]_____________________________________________________________________________
Vice-Principal:  Mme McCrea
· Could teachers please continue to forward food donations for Christmas families to Mr. Badger’s class between 2:45 & 3 pm today and Monday?  The final collection day will be Monday as we will be preparing the bags for families on Tuesday.

· Today is Pink T-Shirt Day.  Thank you to all staff & students who supported raising awareness for breast cancer. As per Mrs. Clarke’s email, students will be around to collect any donations.  


· Congratulations to Zoe Cho who’s artwork will be on the front of our HMMS Thank You Cards.  Thank you to all students who submitted artwork.  It was a difficult decision! Many great pieces!

· A reminder to staff and students the library is closed today due to Professional Learning taking place.  There will be a number of guests in our building today.
_____________________________________________________________________________
Teacher:  Ms. Palmer
1. Junior  and Senior Band students are asked to bring their instruments to school on Monday to rehearse at noon hour before our concert.

2. Junior Band and Senior Band students will be performing at our annual Christmas concert on Monday, Dec. 15th at 7:00 PM at Rothesay High School. Band students are asked to wear black pants, black shoes, and white shirts and to arrive at Rothesay High by 6:30. 
_____________________________________________________________________________
Teacher:  Mrs. Clarke
Pink Shirts for cancer:  volunteers will be visiting your classrooms this morning at the beginning of period 1 to collect money which supports cancer.   ____________________________________________________________________________
Teacher:  Mrs. Throop
· If there are any JV boys who have not received their schedules please see Mrs. Throop.
· JV Girls have practice from 3-4:15 pm
· Tomorrow evening the Cheer Team will host a Fun Night 6-8 pm.  This is an introduction to Cheering Leading with the assistance of the Harry Miller Cheer Team. If you have a younger sister or cousin that would like to come the class is $5.00 a person.
· All Basketball players need to have their forms and fees into Mrs. Throop by Wednesday of next week.
